
Town Board Meeting  
Immediately Following the Annual Meeting 
April 18, 2023 
Bradley Town Hall  
1518 W Mohawk Drive 
Tomahawk WI 54487 
  
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, John Crass and Jennifer Bishop were 

present. 

Public Comment: Marv Krueger would like the culvert looked at on Hwy 8 and Tomahawk River Road.  

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$54,069.27 Equipment Fund - 
$164,236.02; General Savings Account - $521,991.27; Checking Account - $297,187.74; ARPA Funds - $123,099.40; 
Capital Outlay - $20,000.00; Cemetery Fund - $70,586.58; Re-Evaluation - $90,000.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - 
$12,538.48.  
 
Minutes of previous meetings: Monthly Meeting on March 13, 2023, Hilgendorf/Bishop motion to approve. Motion passed 
4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 

A. Payment of vouchers #8279 through #8331 - Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
B. Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve the operator license for Serena Reinke. Motion passed 4-0 

 
Koth/Bishop motion to approve the proposal from American Asphalt for pulverizing in the amount of $4,658.85. Work to be 
completed on Frontage Road and Kaufman Road. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Koth/Hilgendorf motion to approve the proposal from American Asphalt for blacktopping in the amount of $182,875.00. 
Work to be completed on Frontage Road, Kaufman Road, Kaufman Road boat landing and Willow Lane. Motion passed 
4-0 
 
No proposals were received for routing/crack filling so the road crew will work with the county to complete the necessary 
roads.  
 
Marv Krueger discussed the Frontage Road boat landing. The lake association will be stabilizing the floating dock at the 
landing with no cost to the town. They will also be installing a stone naming the landing in memory of a lake association 
member. When the stone is ready for placement, they will contact the town to get a permit to work on road right-of-way. 
 
Waste/Recycling:  Supervisor Crass will contact Tomahawk Iron & Metal about providing drop off service for spring yard 
waste. 
 
Cemetery Report: The cemetery Sexton, Matt, is working on cleaning up the cemetery records. Still looking into getting 
the cemetery mapped. 
 
Parks/Beach Report: The new septic has been approved by Lincoln County targeted completion date is May 31st. Thank 
you to Mike & Karen Kahle for the donation of the land at Kahle Park behind the school. That transaction has been 
completed and documentation recorded. 
 
Plan Commission: Next meeting to be held on Monday, April 24, 2023 
  
Road Report: Dates for grubbing proposals had to be changed due to the snow still on the ground. The crew will get 
updated pricing to repair the grader. 
  
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:34PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


